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Date: March 29, 2022 

Contact: Sergeant Stephen Jaques #221 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Shots Fired/ Catalytic Converter Theft in Wallingford 

 

On March 27, 2022 at 0237 hours, the Wallingford Police Department responded to 69 South Turnpike 

Road for a shots fired incident where the victim interrupted the theft of catalytic converters. The theft was 

committed by three Hispanic males, who were wearing ski type masks and dark clothing. After the victim 

interrupted them, one of the suspects chambered and fired a round from an unknown type of handgun. No 

injuries were reported.  

 

The males fled the scene in the pictured brown 2011 or newer Honda Accord bearing a possible 

Massachusetts registration. This case was transferred to the Wallingford Police Detective Division. 

 

The Wallingford Police Department would like to remind citizens to call the police as soon as possible 

after a crime has occurred, or prior to the crime occurring if at all possible. It’s always best to let police 

handle a dangerous situation however, always use extreme caution when making a decision to confront 

someone committing a crime.  

 

Please contact Detective Kajtor at (203)294-2846 with any further information (Case Number 22- 8168). 

 

 

CAUTION: THIS INFORMATION IS NOT ENTIRELY INCLUSIVE OF RECENT EVENTS OR ARRESTS. 
USE OF THIS INFORMATION SHOULD BE AT YOUR DISCRETION. SOME NAMES, DETAILS AND 
ADDRESSES MAY NOT BE ACCURATE AT THE TIME OF THIS RELEASE. 
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